
Change of Address

After January 1996, further information on HTML.edit can be obtained from the 
Stonehand, Inc. home page at

   http://www.stonehand.com/

Non-beta versions of HTML.edit will continue to be distributed worldwide via info-mac, 
umich and their mirrors. The author's email address will be:

   murray@stonehand.com

Please watch for announcements in the newsgroup 

   comp.infosystems.www.announce

or contact the author to be added to the HTML.edit announcements mailing list.

Type Command-  to return to previous topic.


